
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

North Hanover Township 

Police 

 

 ANNUAL 

HOLIDAY TOY DRIVE 

Each year, the North Hanover Township Police Department collects 
donations of toys for children in our township, to help make each 
child’s holiday a happy and memorable one.  Donated toys are 
distributed by the Police Officers while on patrol in the Township. 
 

Donate an Unwrapped Toy  
Donate a Gift Card 

 
Donations can be dropped off at the: 

 
 North Hanover Township Police Department. 

41 Schoolhouse Road 
Jacobstown, NJ 08562 

 
SFC Robert Duff 
609-758-3351 


